

January 03, 2018

Ms. Deborah A. Williams
Interim Dean, College of Business and Social Sciences
West Virginia State University
112 Hill Hall
PO Box 1000
Institute, WV 25112-1000

Dear Ms. Williams,

The Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioners met on November 30, 2017, and reviewed your Quality Assurance Report. After review, the board voted to accept the report with no notes, conditions, or OFI's. The Board provided the following comments:

Remove the notes on Standard 5, Criterion 5.2 and 5.3 and Standard 6, Criterion 6.2.1. The business unit describes a process for evaluating faculty credentialing. This addresses the Note contained in the previous report.

Your Full Quality Assurance Report will be due 9/15/2021 and your reaffirmation is scheduled for 2025. Please contact Ms. Kristina Collins at 913-339-9356, or by e-mail at collinskl@tiffin.edu with any questions or concerns.

We hope to see you at the Annual Conference June 8 -11, 2018. For more information on the conference including its location and host hotel, please see <a href="www.acbsp.org">www.acbsp.org</a>. Additional information will be available on our website beginning January 31, 2018.

ACBSP is looking forward to our continued relationship with West Virginia State University. Thank you for providing quality business programs for your students. We are happy to have you as one of our valued members.

Sincerely,

Steve Parscale, Ph.D. Chief Accreditation Officer

C: Ms. Kristina Collins, Baccalaureate/Graduate Degree Board of Commissioner